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SUBJECT: SPOTLIGHT ON THE COMPUTER SCIENCE PART-TIME CO-OP 
 
 

PROPOSED COMMITTEE ACTION 
 
No action is necessary.  This item is only informational. 
 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION 
 
FAU’s College of Engineering and Computer Science is in the top three fastest progressing engineering 
colleges in the nation (US News & World Report Rankings 2020-2022). Dr. Stella Batalama, dean of 
engineering and computer science, will present recent highlights of the College followed by a discussion 
of the newly established co-op program in Computer Science, Computer Engineering and Electrical 
Engineering. The co-op program provides the opportunity to students to work in industry and at the 
same time pursue their degrees by matching student specialization with industry needs. 

 
IMPLEMENTATION PLAN/DATE 

N/A 
 

FISCAL IMPLICATIONS 
N/A 
 
 

Supporting Documentation: Spotlight on Part-Time Co-Op Presentation 
 

Presented by:  Stella Batalama, Ph.D., Dean of Engineering and Computer Science 
 
Phone:  561-297-3426 


